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Birthdays

General Reminders

Classroom Updates

Hello Parents,

I hope everyone had a great
February!

Just a reminder when entering
the building please wear your
parent ID Badges.

-Miss. Bott

NOTE FROM THE
OFFICE

FEATURED
THIS MONTH:

Note from the Office

Happy Birthday to...

Eleanor turning 1,
Luka and Madelyn are turning 2,
Hendricks and Violet are turning 3,
and Chloe is turning 5.

and 

Miss Green and Mrs. Lueck
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MARCH
BIRTHDAYS

GENERAL
REMINDERS

Here are a few dates to keep in
your calendar:

Friday June 2nd at 6pm, COTL
Graduation (children graduating to
kindergarten in the Fall)
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 February was a month full of
changes! We welcomed three
new friends to our room,
bringing the current total up to
eight. We are full again!
Welcome, Savannah, Isabelle
and Jace - we're so excited to
have you here! It has been an
adjustment having our big kids
move up and receiving new,
little babies, but we have been
enjoying the change of pace.
Rather than consistently filling
high chairs for older infants to
eat solids, we have now been
consistently getting to snuggle
little ones as they drink their
bottles. 
   It has been so exciting to see
our older babies start to take
tentative steps, and walk along
with walker toys or a helping
hand - and we've gotten to see
our younger babies roll all over
and gain awesome head control
and more awareness of all that's
going on around them! We look
forward to all that March has to
bring us. As always, let us know
if you have any questions, etc.
Your kids are such a blessing
from the Lord, and we are so
grateful that we are able to
care for them! We hope March
finds you happy and healthy! 
-Miss Green and Mrs. Clay

DUCK'S
Infants 1

TURTLE'S
Toddler 1
Hello parents!

In the month of February, we got settled
as a full class of 8 and everyone became
fully adjusted! We celebrated Valentine’s
Day by making art projects and
exchanging lots of gifts, candy, and love
towards one another! We of course
focused on educational development as
well, spending a lot of time identifying
different parts of ourselves with the song
“Head, Shoulders, Knees, and Toes” and
identifying animals and the sounds they
make. All of the toddlers have been
making such good progress individually
with their knowledge and overall
movements, which is amazing to see.
We’re excited to see what good things the
month of March will bring!
-Miss Ward and Miss Ganyo

CHICK'S
Infants 2

Hello families from the infant 2 room,

We are back to 3 babies but are hoping for
another baby soon. Our 3 current babies are
getting closer to walking on their own. They
are feeding themselves more food and
growing. We are looking forward to watching
them meet their next achievement. I have
purchased more decorations for our room and
have hung them up. I will continue to
decorate for the seasons and holidays. Feel
free to stop by and check it out. I’m hoping
that everyone has a wonderful March and St.
Patrick’s Day.
Mrs. Hutchison
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SNAIL'S
Toddler 2

Hi Parents!

We are heading into the home
stretch of winter! While we have
been having fun in the snow and
working on winter themed art
projects, we are so excited to start
decorating our classroom with
spring themed projects this month.
In March we look forward to
celebrating Madelyn and Luka’s
birthdays before the we send them
to the 2’s room. The toddlers have
been enjoying having Liam and
Cole join our class. And we have
had Eleanor from the infant room
visit our room in the mornings to
transition her to join our class soon
as well. Our toddlers have been
very into Lego building lately. We
like to see how tall we can stack
them before they fall over. This
month we will be continuing to work
on tasks that the toddlers can do
on their own as they want to gain
more independence. For example,
having them bring their meal cups
to the cart when they are done,
practice putting shoes on, cleaning
up toys, and
helping put their blankets away at
nap time. We have a room full of
great helpers!

-Mrs. Lueck and Miss McLaurin
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Hello from the Tiger room,
 
We have had a wonderful
February. We enjoyed celebrating
Valentine's Day and learning
about love. We had so much fun
passing out our Valentines. While
passing out the Valentines we
worked on recognizing each
other's first letters. We still enjoy
doing our feelings board and
recognizing our feelings. We are
working on different coping
techniques when our feelings are
overwhelming. We really enjoy
doing free art in the morning. We
use scissors, stickers, glue,
coloring items anyway we want. It
is so much fun. This next month
we look forward to celebrating St.
Patrick's Day and hunting for
leprechauns. We are going to
continue working on recognizing
our letters of our names. 

Thanks for checking in,
Mrs. Garcia
 

Hello Penguin families! 

I wanted to start off by saying it’s been fun
teaching your kids while Mrs. Culligan is on
maternity leave. They sure are a smart and
fun group of kids. They took to having me as
their teacher very well by listening, following
directions and doing new activities well! We
have been working on writing our letters of
the week by doing worksheets, and I must
say I am impressed with what they can do!
We also have been doing worksheets with
the shapes and numbers of the week too!
Another cool thing we are working on is
using scissors, I know that sounds scary but
it’s a skill they will learn and need to know
for all the fun crafts in kindergarten. The
topics we covered in February are weather,
Valentine’s Day, and Dr. Seuss. For
Valentine’s Day we talked about loving our
friends and family and really focused on
using nice words and hands towards one
another. For weather we talked about the
different types of weather and what our
favorite one was. We also did the paper
wind socks for a craft. The penguins have
been a lot of fun this month and I
appreciate being able to teach them and
watch their little minds grow! In March I plan
on doing a fun St. Patrick’s Day rainbow
craft. We will also probably have a dress up
day on St. Patrick’s Day too. We will
continue to work on our writing skills and do
worksheets for shapes and colors as well.
-Mrs. Hansen

-Mrs. Hansen

TIGER'S
3's

PENGUIN'S
4-5's

TREE FROG'S
2's

Hello from the Tree Frog Room,
It seems like the months are just
flying by! February was a fun one
with our Valentine's Day party.
The kids loved decorating their
boxes, dressing up, and getting to
see all the treats they got. Thank
you for bringing treats to share, it
made everyone smile! We also
had one birthday this month;
happy birthday to Easton who
turned 3!
We have moved back to the Tree
Frog Room for the time being and
the kids are doing very well with
this transition. We are focusing on
teaching the kids to use their
words and not their hands, as well
as keeping our shoes on.
With the holidays and birthdays,
we have been doing lots of fun
art projects and have been eating
lots of yummy treats! We have
only been outside a few times this
month due to weather but have
enjoyed the time we get. We are
looking forward to the weather
getting warmer and are excited
to see what March has in store for
us!
Please remember to check your
child's mailbox for art projects,
prizes, and other things to be sent
home.
Miss Sargent and Miss Roths

 


